


 

 

Information of concern received by HIQA makes references to financial misappropriation
relating to . From reviewing notifications received to date there are two NF06s
relating to  that were financial in nature (NOT- and NOT- . Can
you confirm if, outside of these NF06s, there were any other allegations of financial abuse
relating to  or any other resident that have not currently been notified to HIQA.

 

  

 

 
Regards
 
 
Conor Dennehy
Inspector of Social Services (Disability Services)
Office of the Chief Inspector
Health Information and Quality Authority
City Gate
Mahon
Cork
021 2409300
 
 
 

     

 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain
viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of
this message or any damage caused by any virus, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. The
recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses.
 
Please be reminded of the environment and only print this email and any attachments if
absolutely necessary.
 




